
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
To: "Kerry Egan"
Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Comanche Compressor Station Site Work Plan
Date: Tuesday, March 24, 2015 7:42:00 AM

RE: Agave Energy * Comanche Compressor Station * E-34-7s-26e * Chaves County, NM
      NMOCD Tracking Number: 2RP-2784 * Date of discovery: 1/6/15
 
Kerry,
 
Your proposal for remediation of the above referenced release is approved. A vertical and horizontal
 delineation with lab analyses will be required. Please submit the delineation results to OCD as soon
 as they are available. OCD approval will be required prior to backfilling any excavation with
 impacted material.
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
 investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
 human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
 responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws  and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
 
Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
O: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857
F: 575-748-9720
 
 
 

From: Kerry Egan [mailto:KEgan@yatespetroleum.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2015 1:15 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: Comanche Compressor Station Site Work Plan
 
Mike,
 
After you had shown me how to access the documentation online the other day, I wanted to look up
 the paperwork concerning our spill at the Comanche Compressor Station. When I pulled up the
 paperwork, I noticed that under the Conditions of Approval section it stated “Submit Remediation
 Proposal No Later Than 3/4/15”. I apologize for not seeing that earlier and getting you the site work
 plan (attached). When I submitted the initial C-141 I know we briefly discussed my plans for
 attempting on site remediation, which is the basis for the site work plan. Please review the attached
 document and let me know if you have any questions or concerns about it.
 

mailto:KEgan@yatespetroleum.com
mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us


Again, I apologize for the delay in getting this to you. Going forward I’ll make sure to regularly check
 the documents in the online system to ensure that I get any requirements taken care of in a timely
 manner.
 
 
Thanks,
Kerry Egan
Engineering Tech
Agave Energy Company
KEgan@yatespetroleum.com
Cell: (575) 513-8988
Office: (575) 748-4469
 
 

This message may contain confidential information and is intended for the named
 recipient only. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing,
 copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information
 is strictly prohibited. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-
free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or
 incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any
 errors or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail
 transmission. If verification is required please request a hard-copy version.

mailto:KEgan@yatespetroleum.com

